
 

25.09.20  Re: School opening times from Friday 2nd October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As you know, school has closed this afternoon to allow for a thorough, deep clean of the 
premises that will supplement our daily thorough cleaning.  During COVID-19 times, this 
is going to be a regular necessity. I am writing to you today to inform you that for the 
foreseeable future, school will close every Friday afternoon, from 1:00 pm, to allow 
this additional cleaning to take place.  
 
I understand that this will inconvenience many of you. I do regret this. Given that 
COVID-19 is a highly contagious disease, I feel that we have no choice.  
 
I will, of course, regularly review this situation. I hope to return to ‘normal’ school 
opening times as soon as is possible.  
 
What about my child’s Friday afternoon lessons?  
Teachers will set learning for your child to do at home on a Friday afternoon. We will use 
a combination of Online Learning and written work. Online work will be uploaded to our 
website: https://peelpark.eschools.co.uk/website   

 
On our website you will find the Home learning tasks tab:  
 
 
 
The work set by the teacher must be completed. This message is not just from us at 
school.  It is the Government’s expectation that children’s education is not 
interrupted. We will deliver the same education sequence of lessons to your child that 
will continue even though your child is not in the building. For this reason, it is important 
that your child completes all the tasks set by the teacher.  
 
Once again, I apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause you.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr L Mason-Edwards 

Mr L Mason-Edwards 
Headteacher 

 

https://peelpark.eschools.co.uk/website

